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2012 February 27

The President

Ethics/Scripture Parliament Enquiry
Parliament House

Macquarie Street

SYDNEY 2000
Dear Sir or Madam

I wish to inform you that I am in favour of Scripture Classes staying in
schools as part of the curriculum.

Within the body of information that can be learnt from Scripture there is
all the ethics needed for life.

Sincerely

Christine Shepherd =~



